
 

 

             

 

 

Town of Lebanon, Maine 

Notice of Public Hearing 

 

 
Avery Property Holdings, LLC. is proposing the expansion of an 

existing building and construction of a new building, on the 

property located at 1247 Carl Broggi Highway, Map R3 Lot 12-E. 

 

The Public Hearing is scheduled for Monday March 1, 2021 at 

5:30 pm. The hearing will be held in the Town Office conference 

room located at 15 Upper Guinea Road.  
 

 

 

 
 


